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This bill would be devastating for the state of Oregon.  If Oregon continues to offer 

"freebies" to these vagrants and drug users we will only attract more of them.  Our 

tax dollars should be spent on mental health facilities to help the ones that truly want 

to be helped.  What is mine is NOT theirs unless I choose to share.  Stay off my lawn! 


